
Supervisor  Welcomes  Austrian
Contingent of EUFOR to Brcko

The Supervisor of Brcko, Dr Raffi Gregorian, warmly welcomes
the arrival in Brcko of the advance party of the Austrian
contingent of EUFOR.

The  Austrian  contingent  will  take  over  from  the  Finnish
contingent of EUFOR on 1 June 2009 and will be co-located with
OHR in the Brcko Final Award Office (BFAO) in Brcko grad.

The Supervisor expresses his gratitude to the outgoing Finnish
contingent for its outstanding support and cooperation with
BFAO and its contributions to the community and the successful
peace stabilization operation in Brcko District.      
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